










21 September 2022

Flitwick Town Council

The Council has not fully implemented recommendations made in 2020/21 external audit reports regarding providing a consolidated bank 
reconciliation that agreed with Box 8 of the AGAR. The Council answered yes to the relevant assertion in the 2021/22 Annual Governance 
Statement (assertion 7), claiming it has taken appropriate action in respect of audit reports.

In future, the Council should ensure that appropriate action in response to audit recommendations is taken within a reasonable time.

The Council did not include an aggregate bank reconciliation in the Annual Governance and Accountability Return submission for audit 
review. The bank reconciliations initially provided did not reconcile or agree to Box 8 of the AGAR when aggregated due to the omission of 
the CCLA account and petty cash and was dated as at 31/3/21 instead of 31/3/22.

The bank reconciliation is a key management control and in future the Council should ensure that it is accurately prepared as part of the 
Annual Governance and Accountability Return submission and agrees with Box 8 of the AGAR.
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